
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 18 September 2024 

Important Dates                       

18   Sept       Last Swimming Day for the term 

19   Sept       Student Led Conferences 

                      Children go home at 1pm 

20   Sept       Te Wiki o te Reo Maaori  

                        Assembly 

20   Sept        PTA Sausage Sizzle 

23   Sept       Chinese Language Week 

23   Sept       Board Of Trustees Hui 3:30pm 

23   Sept       Cross Country Yrs 3-6 

24   Sept       Class & Individual Photos 

24   Sept       Moana Performance Year 1 

                       Mountainview School 12pm - 2pm 

27   Sept       Whole School Mana Assembly 9:30am 

27   Sept       Term 3 Last Day 

14   Oct         First Day Term 4 

25   Oct         Teacher Only Day (school closed)  

17   Dec         Last Day of School Year 2024 

 3    Feb         First Day of School 2025 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

 

Te wiki o te Reo Maaori is an annual celebration for all 
New Zealanders to show their support for the Maaori 
Language, an official language of Aotearoa. The theme 
for Te wiki o te Reo Maaori is ‘Ake, ake, ake-a Forever 
Language’ and it represents the adaptability and          
endurance of the language. It also reflects the             
commitment New Zealanders have to embracing and 
learning te reo Maaori long into the future.  
Yesterday we celebrated Te wiki o te Reo Maaori by 
hosting Onehunga High School’s Kapa Haka Group who 
performed for us. As you will know OHS is one of our  
Kahui Ako partnership schools and some of their kapa 
haka members were former Waterlea students. It was 
such a lovely example of tuakana-teina whereby the    
older rangatahi performed to our tamariki, who in return 
performed for them. The OHS student’s performance 
was both joyful and of a very high standard. We’d like to 
thank their kaiako, Matua Anthony Keung, for reaching 
out to us and making their performance possible. Last 
year during Te wiki o te reo Maaori, the school held a    
te reo-a-thon as a fundraiser. We used this money to pay 
for our Kapa Haka tutors and for new uniforms. We have 
decided to hold this event every two years so will do it 
again at this time next year. This year we will have an 
assembly this Friday at 11.15am where our Kapa Haka 
will perform, so come along and join us for this              
celebration. If you’re looking for an interesting Te wiki o 
te Reo Maaori activity, check out this website         
https://maorimaps.com/en where you can look up   
different Marae across the motu.It might be a fun activity 
for  tamariki to do at home either this week or in the  
holidays. You can look up where your whaanau marae is 
situated and photos of the location. It has 95% of all   
marae recorded on this site so you will probably find 
yours there too. 

https://maorimaps.com/en


Yr 1-2 Fun Run 

Thanks to all our whaanau who joined in on our Junior Fun Run last week. Everyone had a great time 
participating and our kaiako looked great all dressed up in their finery. We'd also like to acknowledge 
our Year 6 tamariki for being leaders and helpers . They provided a lovely example of  tuakana-teina, 
older buddies helping and teaching our younger ones . Check out the photos below. 





MOSA Tackle Rugby 

Last week Waterlea took a couple of teams to the Rugby Inter School competition and spent a lovely 
day outside at Aorere Park. The teams performed really well, demonstrating fairplay and our MANA 
values. Thanks to Judy Edwards and Steve Matthews the team coaches and the parent helpers who 
came along to cheer them along. 





Don’t forget Student Led Conferences are tomorrow and children will go home at 1pm giving 
teachers time to get ready for their first conferences at 2pm. If you haven’t managed to book a 
time please phone the office on 096364233 as there are a couple of spots left. 

 

 

Student Led Conferences 



Tomorrow (Thursday 19 September) 







Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each 

cut-out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual 

Yummy apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share 

of the $200,000 free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, 

PAK’nSAVE and participating Four Square stores. 

The more you collect, the more sports gear we can 

get so get going and start collecting your Yummy 

cut-out labels and stickers now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total 
Tally Sheet must received by us by Tuesday 24 
September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick 
one up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

                       Please keep your old stockings 

                     Any condition!  Holes and all! 

          Kapa Haka need them to repair their uniforms 

                  Please drop off to the office anytime 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing





